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1.0 Report Summary

1.1 This report is seeking consideration of the attached draft Cabinet Report in 
relation to Parking Charges and amendments to the Council’s Off-Street 
Parking Order.

1.2 Changes to the Parking Charges and amendments to the Off-Street Parking 
Order would be subject to public consultation.

2.0 Recommendation

2.1 That the Committee be invited to consider the recommendations contained in 
the attached draft Cabinet report and comment/make observations as it 
considers appropriate; and

2.2. That the Committee note the future potential parking proposals and establish a 
Task and Finish Group to monitor and review future proposals as appropriate.

3.0 Reasons for Recommendations

3.1 The attached report outlines a proposal to increase the level of parking charges across 
the Borough.

3.2 It is intended that further proposals will be developed in relation to Parking including
a) Rail Station parking
b) Review of free car parks
c) A High Level Parking Strategy

3.3 A review of Rail Station parking will follow this report, however given the forward 
programme beyond the rail parking it is recommended that the Committee give 
consideration to the establishment of a Task and Finish Group to consider each of the 
further proposals.
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4.0 Wards Affected

4.1 All

5.0 Local Ward Members 

5.1 All

6.0 Policy Implications 

6.1 See attached draft Cabinet report.

7.0 Financial Implications 

7.1 See attached draft Cabinet report.

8.0 Legal Implications 

8.1 See attached draft Cabinet report.

9.0 Risk Management 

9.1 See attached draft Cabinet report.

10.0 Background and Options

10.1 See attached draft Cabinet report.

11.0 Access to Information

The background papers relating to this report can be inspected by contacting 
the report writer:

Name: > Paul Traynor
Designation: > Head of Service – Highways & Parking
Tel No: > 01260 371055
Email: > paul.traynor@cheshireeast.gov.uk
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